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Hello Buff Families, 

Hope you are all doing well and staying safe.  This was definitely not the way I would have liked to end the school 
year.  Thank you for all your hard work during this difficult time.  I know distance learning brings some challenges, I 
appreciate your continued support.  The teachers are working hard to put together materials to help your child grow 
academically.  This situation is not one they have been trained for, but I am proud of how they have stepped up to the 
challenge.  We are all looking forward to the fall, when we can (hopefully) come back together at Buff Elementary.   

The teachers have gathered student belongings from their desk.  We will be open for curbside pick up next week using 
the schedule below.  Please note, first grade does not have materials for pick up.  If you have students in multiple 
grades, please come at the time that works best for your family.  Please be sure to stay in your car.  There will be an 
adult to take your name, and your students’ belongings will be brought to you.   

 

Thursday, May 7, 2020 (Grades 3-5 and any K-2 siblings) 

 9:00-10:30: 5th grade (O’Leary/Cheeney) 

 10:30-12:00: 4th grade (Dixon/VanCleave) 

 1:00-2:30: 3rd grade (Skyberg/Campbell) 

 

Friday, May 8, 2020 

 9:00-10:30: 2nd Grade (Reese/Cross) 

 10:30-12:00: Kindergarten (Barfield/Branstrom/Skaar) 

 

 

The lost and found will be out front of the building 8:00-12:00 every day next week May 4th -8th.  We thank you again for 
your support.  I appreciate you!  If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call.   

 
 

Billie White 

 


